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Company	Update	
	
Rift	Valley	Resources	Limited	 (“Rift	or	 the	Company”)	 (ASX:	RVY)	advises	 that	Mr	Stephen	
Dobson	has	expressed	his	intention	to	step	aside	as	Executive	Chairman	as	soon	as	a	suitable	
replacement	can	be	found,	he	will	continue	as	a	Director	to	support	the	Company.		

Mr	Mark	Hohnen,	Non-Executive	Director	said:	

“I	would	like	to	sincerely	thank	Steve	for	his	dedication	in	stepping	in	as	Executive	Chairman	
when	required	and	then	guiding	the	Company	and	appointing	Dave	Hammond.	The	Directors	
remain	confident	in	the	Company’s	Angolan	prospects,	especially	the	Longonjo	Magnet	Metal	
Project.”	

	

For	further	information	please	contact:	
	
	
	
Stephen	Dobson	
Executive	Chairman	
0414	166	560		
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